August 23, 2024

for OPEIU Local 8 Members at Northwest Justice Project

Contract Negotiations

It's contract time again! Our OPEIU contract is currently set to expire on November 30th,
2024. We are preparing now to begin negotiations soon. We are eager to start this
process with you and to hear what hasn’t been working well or needs to be
added/improved.

Next step: Surveying the membership!

To ensure your voice is heard and your contract reflects your priorities, we need your
participation in our pre-bargaining survey. Please click HERE to access the survey. Please
submit your survey as soon as possible but no later than 8am on Wednesday,
September 4th.

We’'ll use the survey results to set our bargaining priorities, identify workplace solutions,
and develop our initial proposals.

Questions? Contact Valarie Peaphon, Union Representative,

valarie@opeiu8.org
Visit our website

*
OPE/}

OFFICE AND PROFESSIONAL EMPLOYEES INTERNATIONAL UNION LOCAL 8

OPEIU Local 8 | 800-600-2433 | Fax 206-441-0207 | opeiu8@opeiu8.org www.opeiu8.org

STAY CONNECTED

000



https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2LRTBDR
mailto:valarie@opeiu8.org
http://www.opeiu8.org
mailto:opeiu@opeiu8.org
http://www.opeiu8.org
http://www.facebook.com/OPEIULocal8
https://twitter.com/opeiulocal8
https://www.instagram.com/opeiulocal8/
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=13d96970-2d57-45e4-a84b-9aeb5be859dd

OPEIU Local 8 | 2900 Eastlake Ave E Ste 220 | Seattle, WA 98102 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

@ Constant
Contact

Try email marketing for free today!



http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact

